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El Saeed receives a delegation from the National Center for Assessment 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]             Dr\Gamal El Saeed, Benha University president receives a delegation from Higher Education Development Projects Unit. The meeting was held in presence of Prof. Dr\ Hussein El Maghraby, the University Vice-president for Education and Students' Affairs and Dr \ Azza Abd Allah, the director of Assessment center at Benha University. The meeting aims to introduce the required technical support to the following faculties; Medicine, Engineering, Physical Education, Specific Education. The delegation included several experts at all fields such as; Dr\ Sahr Amin, Dr\ Amin El Baramawy, Dr \ Arrafa Salama and Dr\ Hesham Ezzat
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